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Las Vegas-based Nigro Development broke ground on a 56,000-square-foot office building at 
Desert Canyon, a 15-acre business park near Interstate 215 and Russell Road. Construction 
costs for the project are estimated at $11 million and the projected completion date is the first 
quarter of 2006.


